NIGHT SPLINT DONATED PEGS

Donation of splint (Chevillere night splint)
to CNAO Lomé (Centre National
d'appareillage orthopédique de Lomé)

Donation of a night splint to the Notre
Dame de Lourdes physiotherapy center in
Lome.

TESTIMONIAL BY MADAME KALIM

Madame Kalim, 59, is a vendor at Lome's main market.

She has been suffering from plantar fasciitis in her right foot for 3 years.
Following a medical diagnosis, she underwent medical treatment with no
real outcome. After her consultation at the Notre Dame de Lourdes
physiotherapy center, she underwent physiotherapy sessions and needed a
night splint. Until now, she hadn't been able to afford one. OADCPH's
donation of a night splint ankle brace was a welcome relief.



